
Mission & Giving update from Goma and Uzimatele: May 2021 

Goma 

Claudaline sends Easter greetings to Cambourne Church 
and some further news about her ministry among 
children and families in Goma with the development 
charity ASDIG. She remains very grateful for our support 
and prayers. 

In the photos, Claudaline is handing out plastic bags of 
food: a mixture of maize, soya sorghum, rice and sugar to 
make the local staple food of porridge – 2-5 kg each 
depending on the size of the family. She is concerned 

about malnutrition among many for the 
children at school and the fact that they 
are often poorly clothed and come to 
school without shoes. Her team is also 
able to provide some medical support for 
a variety of illnesses, including malaria.  

 

Uzimatele 

Pastor George has just sent this update from Uzimatele: 

We send greetings and thank God for Cambourne church for the tireless support you have always 
given to Uzimatele ministry and family. This far it has been by the grace from above. God is faithful 
he will accomplish his promises through us. 

Uzimatele Education centre school will resume school next week on 10th May.  

Our children from the family home will also resume school next week. We thank God that all the 
learning institutions will be opened next week after seven weeks holiday. The cessation of 
movements and lockdowns were also removed except evening curfew. 

One girl in our home sat for national exam for primary certificate and she performed well. Anna 
got 328 marks out of 500. This was not bad considering that last year there was a long break 
caused by covid-19. 

You can also pray for our church as we are raising funds to buy a piece of land for the church to 
construct a Sunday school church. 

We are also grateful to God the churches were allowed to resume services this month. This news 
was received well by our members because they have missed church so much and online services 
do not work for them because most of them do not have smart phones and they cannot afford 
bundles at the same time to pay for the internet. 

Thank you very much for your continued support and prayers. 


